
WAYS TO CELEBRATE! 
 

 Do a listening zoo where kids 
bring their stuffed animals and 
read to them.  Then have 2 or 3 
students share with the whole 
class. (Good idea for writing 
celebration in September.) 

 Partners join with other 
partnerships and share their 
pieces. 

 Toast to living the ‘writerly 
life’ with a glass of Sprite. 

 Class sits together and each 
student reads out a favorite 
line, ending, etc. 

 Students pick a line from their 
partners’ pieces and read them 
aloud (choral read around room). 

 Museum walk with compliments 
(write compliments on Post-Its). 

 Put the published pieces in a 
basket in your classroom library 
with compliments from the 
students on Post-Its attached to 
them. 

 Students send pieces out into 
world to someone they wrote 



about or who might be interested 
in the piece. 

 Pair up with a school or class, 
put pieces online, and blog 
about the pieces. 

 Write an author blurb for your 
partner. 

 Illustrate another author’s 
piece (maybe make a cover). 


